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Comments: Dear Forest Service: I am very concerned about the proposal to log in the Telephone Gap, and I

implore you not to proceed with this harmful operation.  This is old and mature forest, which even President

Biden has acknowledged we should be protecting.  These trees are critical carbon repositories, and we all know

that they will not "renew" in time to offset the carbon that will be released by logging them.   Proceeding with this

initiative is old-school thinking at its worst.  If we're serious about altering our current path toward climate

catastrophe, this logging project must not go forward.  Please please please do not do it.  

Thank you


